
 

May 22nd: 

 The Poor and Marginalised: 

 When Jesus looked he saw in 

 The way that his Disciples did 

 not see.                                                            

 His task was to bring them to a 

 new way of seeing.                                                        

 It was a difficult journey but 

 they came to it.                                                               

 How we see is how we live. 

 

   Killaloe Diocese                             
invites you to 

An Adult Faith Formation              

Summer series 

‘How do we see Young People,                              

Women, and the Poor in the 

Church today’ 

May: 8th, 15th, 22nd                          

8pm— 9.15pm 

Where: Killaloe Hotel                 

Killaloe, Co Clare.                                                                                                          



This series is for people of the parishes 

of Killaloe, Castleconnell and Clonlara 

which form the Scath na Sionnaine 

Pastoral area. The three sessions will 

deal with each of the following three 

important issues in the Church today—

How we see young people, women, and 

the poor.   

 

Each session will comprise of 

A short presentation of the topic 

(about 20 minutes) 

A facilitated discussion 

(about 30 minutes) 

A summary and evalution of the 

discussion and feedback  

(about 15 minutes) 

A preview for next week and final 

prayer 

(about 10 minutes) 

 

Light refreshments to conclude. 
      
 

May 8th:   

   The Young People:                                                             

    

          Exploring their Spiritual Landscape,                      

   Vision, Values, Vocation and Voice. 

 

May 15th:                                                                               

Women in the Church: 

What is the position of Women in the 

Church today?                                                         

How do we view our position as 

women and as Lay People?                                        

How is the Synod exploring this 

issue? 


